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FIRE RELATED PRODUCT RECALL NOTIFICATION 
 
 

Sony Lithium Ion Laptop Batteries 
03 November 2008                                                             ACTION - New Zealand recall.      

Problem It is possible for the batteries to overheat, which could pose a risk 
of fire.  

Details Sony 2.15Ah Lithium Ion batteries used in Hewlett-Packard, 
Toshiba and Dell notebook computers. Lists of affected models 
and details on how to check your laptop's serial number can be 
found at: 

 Hewlett-Packard - http://bpr.hpordercenter.com/hbpr/ 

 Toshiba - http://www.csd.toshiba.com/cgi-
bin/tais/support/jsp/bulletin.jsp?soid=1501060 

 Dell - http://www.dellbatteryprogram.com/ 

 

What to do Immediately remove the recalled battery from the computer, and 
request a free replacement battery through the company's 
website. After removing the recalled battery, the AC adapter can 
be used to power the computer until a replacement battery 
arrives.  
 

More 
Information 

No recall notice was issued, refer to the links above or: 
Consumer website 
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